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Graduation  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We can’t quite believe that we are coming towards the end of the school year already! Our 

Reception children will soon be finishing their journey in Early Years and getting ready to 

move into Key Stage 1. To celebrate all their wonderful achievements this year, we would like 

to invite you to our first ever Reception Graduation ceremony. 

Parents and Carers are invited to join us for our ceremony on Wednesday 12th July 2023 
at 2:00pm, which will consist of a short presentation to all children, an opportunity for them 
to perform for you and receive their own graduation certificate. 

We will then all move to the school field for the throwing of our mortar boards and a final 
song together.  

We ask, that due to health and safety only two adults per child attend the event. We also 
ask that any small children, who need to attend remain with adults at all times as it can be 
very distracting for our children when performing if there are small children running 
around in the hall.  

Thank you for your support, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask a member 
of the team. 

We look forward to seeing you on the 12th July.  

 

Mrs Hodgkiss & the Early Years Team 
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